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1st Quarter / 2022 

Branch Leadership Team 

 

 

President – Richard D. Beck, Jr., P.E. 

Vice- President – Lauren Meffe Treasurer – Brian P. Johnson, P.E. 

Secretary – Mohammad Moin Uddin 

Ph.D., P.E. 

Program Chair – Mohhamed(Moe) Al Saji 

 

 

Professional Development Presentations: Two presentations: One presentation was 

organized by Holston Branch and another via Knoxville Branch. Each requesting 

attendee received one PDH certificate.  

 

The Holston Branch held a virtual meeting on January 19th.  We had 39 attendees. The 

speaker was  Mr. Ted A. Kniazewycz, P.E. He presented  the emergency repairs on the 

Hernando de Soto bridge on I-40 over the Mississippi river.  
  

ASCE Knoxville Branch was gracious to offer an opportunity for Holston Branch 

members to join their February meeting on Feb 15. The topic was “The Making of the 

UTK Gateway to Engineering” presented by Li Wang, AIA, LEED AP BD+C; Greg 

Presnell, P.E.; Brent Thornton, P.E.; Helen S. Hennon, P.E. 

 

Holston Branch Officer Meeting:  

The Branch Officer meeting was held virtually on Feb 2, 2022. Topics discussed: 

• Planning and scheduling of future meetings 

• Election cycle 

• Brach Website, which is functional now at https://branches.asce.org/holston/ 

• Scholarship for TTU-ETSU Joint Engineering Program 

 

 

If you would like additional information about our branch or upcoming meetings please 

contact us at asce.holston@gmail.com 

 

Submitted,     

 

 

 

Richard D. Beck Jr., P.E. 

President, Holston Branch 
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